KITIMAT

A Marvel of Nature and Industry

District of Kitimat Will Adhere to New Provincial Health Orders

November 19, 2020 — The District of Kitimat will continue adhering to all Provincial Health
Orders, including those announced this afternoon by Provincial Health Officer, Dr. Bonnie
Henry. The New Provincial Health Orders will impact some District operations including:

+ Masks are mandatory in all District facilities

¢ Spin Classes are suspended

¢ Squash Court usage is suspended

¢ No spectators are permitted for any indoor activities

The District of Kitimat implores all community residents and guests to adhere to all Provincial
Health Orders and to take every precaution to prevent the spread of COVID-19.




